CHARLES STI

REET SCHOOL

CHARLES & WALNUT STREETS
PALMYRA, NEW JERSEY 08065

Mr. Joseph DeFranco

Music Director
December 2014

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Charles Street School Choir and the first and second grade classes will perform musical
selections at our Winter Concert. The Concert will be held on Thursday, December 18, 2014 at
6:00 PM in the Charles Street School Auditorium/Gymnasium.

Children performing in the choir are asked to wear winter colors (green, red and white) if at all
possible. All students in first grade will report to their regular classrooms.

Students in second grade will report as follows:

Miss Blatchley’s students will report to room 17
Miss Mackey’s students will report to room 16
Miss Merrill’s students will report to room 15

Choir members will report to rooms 1, 2, and 3
All students are to report at 5:30 and enter through door #% on Walut Street.

Any student who wishes to attend the concert but is not participating must be accompanied by a
parent. In consideration for those students who are performing in the concert, it is requested that
guests remain for the entire concert, whether your child is performing in the beginning, middle or
the end of the concert. Students will be dismissed from the assigned classrooms to their
parent/guardian when the concert has ended.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Sincerely, (
O U -

oseph DeFranco
Music Director
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